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Katherine Contamination Class Action

The Katherine PFAS Contamination Class Action has settled for an amount of $92.5 million. That settlement has to be approved by the Federal Court of Australia, with that hearing being on 4 and 5 June 2020. For anyone who thinks they may have a claim because they own land in or around Katherine, they should contact the following to obtain more details:

· Shine Lawyers (Website: https://www.shine.com.au/service/class-actions/pfas-contamination-class-actions/katherine-contamination ; email: KatherineContamination@shine.com.au;Tel: 1800 066 105).

· Omni Bridgeway (email: katherine@imf.com.au; Tel: 1800 016 464).
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